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Since the Capital Campaign Planning Team (CCPT) last reported to the BOT, we held a successful town 

hall meeting on February 24th and we continue to work behind the scenes towards the May 5th member 

vote as the Annual Canvas progresses. 

Town hall meetings were held after both services on February 24th. Approximately, 25 people attended 

after the 9am service and 50 after the 11am service. Rev. John spoke about the process of the capital 

campaign thus far, the CCPT was introduced, John Turmelle presented a slide show on the state of our 

building and the architect, Goody Clancy, introduced themselves. Questions and comments were 

recorded during each town hall and responses from the CCPT were provided in this past Soundings 

under Capital Campaign Planning Team News – Document 6 (attached). We will be posting the video of 

the 11am town hall for those who could not attend in the next Soundings.  

There will be another town hall on April 14th. Goody Clancy will update the congregation on their status 

and we will allow the congregation to again voice their thoughts/concerns/suggestions. This will the last 

town hall prior to the May 5th vote at which time the members will decide whether to proceed with a 

capital campaign. The CCPT is working to provide sufficient information to the members prior to the 

vote so they can make an informed decision.  

The CCPT is grateful for the support of the BOT on all our efforts. 


